TAWNA SANCHEZ

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 43
NORTH AND NORTHEAST PORTLAND

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

April 15, 2019
Re: Support for HB 2325

Greetings Chair Riley and Members of the Committee,

| write in full support of House Bill 2325, which authorizes the Secretary of State to adopt rules
relating to the way in which notice of business filings can be made, and reduces the business filing fee
from $275 to $100 for certain documents filed on behalf of an Indian tribe or by an entity authorized to
conduct business by an Indian tribe.

Updates like the one in this bill to allow notice to be sent by email, are small but important steps for our
government to take to ensure businesses can operate smoothly and efficiently in their interactions with
government. Furthermore, reducing the filing fee for documents filed by an Indian tribe or by an entity
authorized to conduct business by an Indian tribe is reasonable and reflects the unique relationship our
state has with the sovereign tribal entities in our State.

Thank you for your consideration, and | urge your support of this bill.

Warmly,

Representative Tawna Sanchez

North and Northeast Portland

Capitol Address: 900 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 - (503) 986-1443
rep.tawnasanchez(@oregonlegislature. gov

T __Tr]" y
®



